
Dear Valued Sponsors, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an important update 

regarding our upcoming sports season. 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, we regret to announce the cancellation of the upcoming 

season. We understand how much this season meant to our team and our valued sponsors, and 

we sincerely apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

We are committed to providing updates and will keep you informed about future plans and any 

rescheduling that may occur. Your support has been instrumental to us, and we truly appreciate 

your understanding during this time. 

If you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to reach out to us at your 

convenience. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Team Name] 

[Contact Information] 


